
1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N.Y.

TELEPHONE: JUDSON 6-2700

November 29, 1950

Dear Chapter President:

We are happy to inform you that our Convention, held in New 
York City, again voted to refund to each chapter a sum of 25j# per 
member from National Administration Funds.

Enclosed therefore, is our, check for $ /1 based on
your 19^9/50 membership of ^4 <■ This includes your B & P
membership of " , anc. we would ask you to turn over to the
B & P Division, their share, figured at the same 25^ per member.

In order to expedite our monthly book-closing, will you 
please deposit this check at once?

The enclosed card should be filled in and returned to us as 
soon as the check is deposited.

We are confident that this subvention will help you carry on 
your many activities toward increased membership and fundraising, 
as well as your educational work. Would you please cooperate and 
indicate on the enclosed card how you plan to use the refund to 
strengthen your chapter’s position in the community?

With cordial Hadassah greetings,

Sincerely yours, 

krs. Siegfried Kramarsky
National Treasurer /

"Mrs. Israel B. Brodie
Chairman, Finance and Budget
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